
February 7, 2007                                                                                                                 

Dear Parents:

The Valentine Party for Mrs. Griffith’s class is scheduled for next Wednesday, February 14 from 1:45 to 2:45 p.m.  We’ll enjoy some fun activities and delicious Valentine treats.  We would appreciate your attendance at the party, if you like, and we ask that each family send $2.00 to cover food, drinks and party favors.  Please place the money in an envelope marked “Kim Flores” and send it with your child before next Tuesday, February 13.  We are looking forward to a great party and hope to see you there! 

Your friendly homeroom parents-Kim Flores and Carrie Netzer             [image: image1.png]
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